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DOWNTOWN PARKING, TRANSPORTATION AND STREETSCAPE SUBCOMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES 

June 20, 2018 at 4:00pm 
Meridian City Hall, City Council Conference Room 

 
Attendees: Ashley Squyres, Nick Grove, Caleb Hood, David Ballard, Dan Basalone, Keith Bird 
 

1. Pine Avenue Update [Cody] 
 

Did not attend; no update provided. 
 

2. VRT Update [David] 
 

Did not attend; no update provided. 
 

3. Code Enforcement Update [Jared Turner] 
 

Did not attend; no update provided. 
 

4. Idaho Avenue [Caleb/Nick]/Ashley] 
 

Discussed the MDBA request to the Meridian City Council (MCC) for the financial partnership 
for the restriping of Idaho Avenue from parallel to angled on the north side of the street. This 
would gain an additional 6-8 parking spaces. MCC had concerns regarding the design costs 
and who should take ownership of the project. They tabled the project asking for additional 
bids. The presented design cost is $5k and the proposed breakdown is as follows: MDBA - $1k, 
MDC - $2k, and MCC $2k. A request will go forward to MDC on June 27th and will come back 
to the MCC on July 10th. 

 
5. CDBG Sidewalk Update [Ashley] 

 
Ashley stated that no bids were received for the downtown sidewalk project. MDC will once 
again go out to bids in August hoping for viable bidders and if not, will rebid the project in the 
late winter. 
 

 


